
Fancher Heights Homeowner’s Association 

Board Meeting 

May 14, 2015 

 
In Attendance: Sharon Moreland, Mark Loyd, Jerry Roseburg, Mike Hansen, Andrea 

Fischer and Monte Merrill 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:35pm by Andrea Fischer 

 

April minutes were read and approved 

 

Treasurer’s Report read and approved 

Paid Roy’s 

16 Homeowner Dues outstanding 

2 RV Dues outstanding 

 

 

Landscaping: 

Backflow valve replaced 

Sprinkler heads fixed 

Looking for new more efficient sprinkler heads 

County was up looking at and measuring sidewalks 

Need to lock up irrigation controls 

 

Compliance: Mike has been visiting with neighbors that have boats and trailers parked on 

their property. Most have been cooperative with moving them in a timely fashion. 

 

Trees: 

Mike Hansen and Monte Merrill will be part of the re-planting committee. We could use 

a few others to help out.  

 

 

New Business: 

In an effort to bring our neighborhood together, the board is planning a Dessert Party for 

mid-July. We would like to hold the party in Pangborn Park. More details to come! 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:39pm 

 

Next meeting will be June 11, 2015 @ 5:30pm 


